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23.1.24 
 
 

Deputy Headteacher Appointment 
 
 

Dear families, 
 
As you will know, Miss Eyres has been acting up in the role of Deputy Headteacher since I stepped up into the role of 
Headteacher in May last year. She has done an excellent job of both supporting me and striving to achieve the best for 
all of the children in our care. I am delighted to inform you that after a rigorous appointment process, she has now been 
appointed at the permanent Deputy Headteacher of Mount Primary School with immediate effect.   
 
Miss Eyres has been at Mount Primary School since 2010 and in that time, has taken on numerous and varied roles. As 
Deputy Headteacher, she will continue to teach and to lead Key Stage 1 as she has done during this period of acting up. 
She impressed me and the governors during the interview progress and her passion for the role and for Mount Primary 
really shone through. 
 
She always has the children’s best interests at heart and I am very excited to be working alongside her to make the 
school the best it can be. I am sure you will join me in congratulating her on this great achievement.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 
 

 
 

Miss Z Byrne  
Headteacher 
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